
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

February 16, 2018 
 
 
Chairman Asim Z. Haque 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
Re: Case No. 17-0806-EL-BLN 

In the Matter of the Letter of Notification Application of AEP Ohio 
Transmission Company, Inc. for a Certificate of Environmental 
Compatibility and Public Need for the Heppner Station Project 

 Notice of Adjustment to Access Road 
 
Dear Chairman Haque, 
 
After consulting with OPSB Staff, AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. (“AEP 
Ohio Transco”) provides the following notice of adjustment to the location of the 
access road associated with the above-referenced Project.  The access road location 
required an adjustment due to the rugged terrain on the property on which Heppner 
Station will be located.  The access road will be constructed of asphalt.  Attached is 
a drawing of the new access road layout.  This adjustment will not affect any new 
property owners, the proposed access road will be located entirely on property 
owned by AEP Ohio Transco, and the land on which the access road will be 
located has been previously surveyed for ecological features and cultural resources. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Christen M. Blend     
Christen M. Blend (0086881), Counsel of Record 
Hector Garcia (0084517) 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Jon Pawley 

Hector Garcia 
Christen M. Blend 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
cmblend@aep.com  
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